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Abstract: Nearly seven years after Greene and Meissner published their seminal article entitled 

“More Product, Less Process: Revamping Traditional Archival Processing” there has yet to be any 

concrete empirical evidence regarding the implications of More Product Less Process (MPLP). What 

exist within the milieu of archival literature, however, are opinion pieces that take a theoretical stance 

(either for or against) and case studies that provide no reliable empirical evidence to support their 

claims that MPLP is having a positive impact on their institution. This gap in the literature can be 

attributed to the fact that the archival field lacks a widely accepted, systematic methodological 

framework for the evaluation of its programs. This paper explores how Collaborative Program 

Evaluation can be adapted and employed to measure the impact that the MPLP processing guidelines 

are having on institutions and enable archival institutions to collect reliable statistics about their 

programs to better serve their patrons. 
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